
 
 
 
 

INVITATION TO Sign LTAs for NFIs items             
 

The International Organization for Migration (IOM) is an intergovernmental 
organization established in 1951 and is committed to the principle that 
humane and orderly migration benefits both migrants and society.   
 
In the general framework of the IOM Iraq’s program, IOM Iraq is inviting 
interested parties to pre-qualify and submit their bids for the signing LTAs 
for purchasing NFIs in Erbil for 6 months. 
 
Interested parties (Local companies) are invited to send an email to 
iomiraqbids@iom.int and submit the following documents for initial 
evaluation not later than 23 August 2016 12:00 PM 

1. Company Profile attached with authorization documents – not more 
than 2 pages. 

2. Government Permits – not more than 3 pages. 
3. List of projects implemented or being implemented showing the client 

company’s name and the name, telephone number and email address 
of the contact person – not more than 1 page 

 
A complete set of Bidding Documents will be sent to the email address of 
parties who will be pre-qualified to submit bids for this requirement. 
 
 
      Bids Evaluation & Awards Committee 
        IOM Iraq 

 
 

 

 

mailto:iomiraqbids@iom.int

